
March 21, 1989

Howard Jerome & Samantha Salmon
The Portable Theatre Company
778 Palmerston Avenue
Toronto, Ontario
M6G 2R5

Dear Folks:

Re: Great Lakes United's 1989 Annual General Meetin

Thank you for your willingness to entertain our troops. This is
your official invitation to perform at Great Lakes United's 1989
Annual General Meeting. The meeting is May 5, 6, and 7th, at
Georgian College in Owen Sound.

We are hoping that you can fill up a half hour with your "Message
in a Bottle" on the eveninq of Saturday, May 6, after our banquet.
As we discussed the venue is not the best - 150 wined and dined
Great Lakes activists at the end of a long day of work. However,
I am confident you can stitch together elements of your show to
recharge them.

I have contacted Minister Bradley's office to ask them to sponsor
your participation. Please get in touch with me to discuss both
your performance and fiscal needs.

We have not yet finalized the location of this dinner and
performance but we are hoping that it will not be at Georgian
College but somewhere nearer to the water. It would be great if
you could bring alot of your props, etc. and the Quilt. As soon
as we know where you will be performing, we will be able to
complete our programme plans. We hope you will be able to come.
We have.committed to having you irregardless of the Minister's
support. Enclosed is the agenda for the meeting we hope you will
be able to take part in our Saturday sessions as well.
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Give me a call at (416) 977-2410, so we can determine some of
your logistical needs.

Best wishes,

GREAT LAKES UNITED

Sarah Miller, Coordinator
Annual General Meeting
C/o CELA, 243 Queen St. w., 4th flr., Toronto, Ontario, M5V 1Z4
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